
AVERY FIRE ASSOCIATION - CHIEF'S COMMITTEE 

Crossnore Fire Station - April 6, 2017 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Chief's Committee was called to order by Chief Bobby 
Powell in Bob Garland's absence.  

Member departments were asked to keep sending lists of incorrect and missing street signs to 
Bob Garland at: bobgarland4646@hotmail.com.  

The State 50/50 Matching grant was discussed, noting that the County Departments would be 
spending upwards of $ 600,000 for new equipment. Levin Sudderth agreed to compile a list of 
equipment that could be purchased by cooperative bids for the next meeting. He asked 
departments to email their grant application equipment purchase lists to: 
levinsudderth@averyschools.net. 

Charlie Franklin explained and handed out a new County Frequency template with the new TAC 
frequencies added. He also passed out the Avery County 800 channel list. Members agreed to 
use the template when installing frequencies. Charlie confirmed that all 12 county channels were 
licensed in the name of the Avery Fire Association. Bobby Powell agreed to check and see what 
PL's would be used on the 5 new TAC frequencies. Members were asked to bring a list of all 
radios - including the number, brand & model numbers to the next meeting. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

	
  


